
High Speed Broadband to become a legal
right.

Having lobbied the Government on my constituents’ access to high speed
broadband I am pleased that the Government has announced that it has declined
BT’s proposal to deliver universal broadband through a voluntary agreement. 
Universal high speed broadband will be delivered by a regulatory Service
Obligation (USO) which will give everyone in the UK access to speeds of at
least 10 Mbps by 2020.
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